
 

 

 

HWDSB Families, we want to hear from you! 

As part of HWDSB's 2025 Program Strategy Review, we are 
seeking your input to help shape the future of learning in our 
schools.  

Whether you're a parent, guardian, or caregiver, your voice can 
help guide the programs that support every student’s success. 

Join the conversation and help us refine the HWDSB's program 
offerings —together. 

 

 

 

Share your voice by accessing the 
parent survey link here! 


